
I have read an article which appeared in the Sydney Morning Herald on Thursday 11 

March and object to the proposed  

Sydney Trains commercial advertising signs in Sussex Street and elsewhere in the 

city. 

The signs would be an ugly eyesore to anyone walking by (including tourists) and to 

anyone living or working in nearby buildings 

I imagine they would also cause a dangerous distraction to motorists 

There are enough distractions driving in the city without flashing billboards  

 


